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                June & July 2014 
FROM THE PASTOR… 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

άCommand those who are rich in this present world not to be arrogant nor to put their hope in wealth, which is so 
uncertain, but to put their hope in God, who richly provides us with everything for our enjoyment.” (1 Timothy 6:17, NIV) 

 
 Our God richly provides us with all kinds of things for our enjoyment!  What will you enjoy this summer?  Perhaps 
you enjoy walks in the park with the warm sunshine enfolding your whole being.  Maybe you enjoy swimming, or 
ŎŀƳǇƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘǎ άǳǇ ƴƻǊǘƘΣέ ǿƘŜǊŜǾŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ Ƴŀȅ ōŜΦ  aŀȅōŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŀǘǘŜƴŘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŦŜǎǘƛǾŀƭǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
fairgrounds or show up at the State Fair itself.  My family will enjoy some time on our boat, here in Wisconsin as well as in 
southwestern Missouri.  What a great time is summertime! 
 
 Our God so ƎǊŀŎƛƻǳǎƭȅ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜǎŜ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΗ  ¸ŜǘΣ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘΩǎ 
Kingdom continues.  Members of {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩs Lutheran Church and Lutheran churches all around Wisconsin will walk in the 
LifeWalk raising funds for A Place of Refuge.  The Groundwork Guatemala team will continue to prepare for their mission 
trip.  A group of over 25 youth and adults will serve deveƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭƭȅ ƛƳǇŀƛǊŜŘ άŎŀƳǇŜǊǎέ ŀǘ /ŀƳǇ {ƻƴwƛǎŜ ƛƴ !ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴΣ 
Indiana.  Pastor Chuck Ferry and family will continue to serve the Lord in Indonesia.  Our VisionPath Leadership team will 
meet a couple of times continuing to discuss, deliberate, and make decisions regarding the future of ministry here at St. 
tŀǳƭΩǎΦ  vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ ƪŜŜǇ ǉǳƛƭǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ !ƭǘŀǊ DǳƛƭŘ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ ƪŜŜǇ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŀƭǘŀǊ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘΩǎ ƎƻƻŘ ƎƛŦǘǎΦ  !ƴŘΣ ƻŦ ŎƻǳǊǎŜΣ ǿŜ 
will continue to worship on Saturdays, Sundays, and even Wednesdays (especially for those headed north on a particular 
weekend) throughout the summer. 
 
 ²ƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ DƛǾŜǊΦ  !ƴŘΣ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǿŜ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ 
ǎƻƳŜ ǘƛƳŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ǊŜǎǇƛǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƴŜǿŀƭΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊe abundant opportunities to serve God day by day 
ŜǾŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ƳƻƴǘƘǎΦ  CƻǊ ŀǎ tŀǳƭ ǿŜƴǘ ƻƴ ǘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŀǎǘƻǊ ¢ƛƳƻǘƘȅΣ άCommand them to do good, to be 
rich in good deeds, and to be generous and willing to share.   In this way they will lay up treasure for themselves as a 
firm foundation for the coming age, so that they may take hold of the life that is truly life.” 
 
 {ƻ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ ǊƛŎƘŜǎ ƻŦ ǎǳƳƳŜǊǘƛƳŜΣ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ōŜ ǊƛŎƘ ƛƴ ƎƻƻŘ ŘŜŜŘǎΦ  !ǎ ǿŜ ŜƴƧƻȅ DƻŘΩǎ ƎƻƻŘƴŜǎǎ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ IŜ 
gives us, let us seek to do good day by day.  As we spend money on enjoying our sports and leisure, we must not forget to 
ōŜ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ōȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ /ƘǊƛǎǘΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ƻŦŦŜǊƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ǘƻǿŀǊŘ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƴŜŜŘǎΦ  !ōƻǾŜ 
ŀƭƭΣ Řŀȅ ōȅ Řŀȅ άDƛǾŜ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΣ ŦƻǊ IŜ ƛǎ ƎƻƻŘΦ  Iƛǎ ƳŜǊŎȅ ŜƴŘǳǊŜǎ ŦƻǊŜǾŜǊΦέ 
 
Lƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘΩǎ [ƻǾŜΣ 
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Worship 
June 1st & 8th  

8:00am & 10:30am 

Saturday Evenings at 5:00 

Sunday Mornings at 9:00 
Beginning June 15th  

Wednesday Evenings at 6:00 

Beginning June 11th 

               - - - - - - -
 

Office Hours 
June 9 ς August 22 

8:00am - Noon 
 

                         Bible Classes 
Sunday Mornings at 9:15am 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes resume September 7th  

Monday Mornings June 9, 23 July 14 & 28 at 10:00am 

ñThe Book of Actsò Class meets in the Fellowship Hall    

 Leader: Laurel Privatt 

Thursday Mornings at 10:00am 

Thursday morning classes will resume September 4th. 
 

Kidõs Bible Hour & Senior High Bible Study will 
resume September 7th  

     

                        
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

DIVORCE GROUP 
Lutheran Counseling and Family Services of Wisconsin is starting a divorce group for individuals going through 
a divorce or separation and would like support beginning Wednesday, June 4th, from 8 a.m. ï 9 a.m. on a 
weekly basis.  Clients would need to make appointment for an individual assessment prior to joining group, 
most insurances will cover this cost.  Deborah Rayburn is a Licensed Professional Counselor & Certified 
Substance Abuse Counselor will be running the group at Lutheran Counseling and Family Services of 
Wisconsin, 3800 N. Mayfair Rd., Wauwatosa, WI  53222.  If interested please call 1-800-291-4513. 
  

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School  

July 14, 15, 17, 21 & 22 

6:00pm in the Fellowship Hal l 
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                   όϥϮᶯϳΞρϲϥϡϫϦϡϳϴΞρϩϢϬϥΞϓϴϵϤϹ 

     This Bible Class will resume September 13
th
 

                      Leader: Pastor Bender 

                            Bring a friend!  

tel:1-800-291-4513


                                           VisionPath 
The initial event for the VisionPath program took place on May 3.  There was good discussion as the group went over the 

results of the results of our member survey.  There is an eight member leadership team that will continue to visioning for 

the future.  The members of the team are: Bob Strysick (chairman), Mike Barry, Pastor Bender, Mike Carson, Bill Jahnke, 

Janet Johnson, Kathy Koepke, and Jeff Reinhardt.  If you have any ideas for strengthening the ministry of our church and 

school, you may speak with any of these individuals.  Please also keep them in your prayers, asking God for wisdom, 

guidance, and His vision for our future. 

Ladies Aid  

The Ladies will meet on Wednesday June 4
th
 at 10:00am in the Fellowship Hall for the Annual Pot Luck 

őŤŞũŤŞ. ōŜŰŭŠŧ őŭŤűŜůů ŲŤŧŧ ŝŠ ŪŰŭ ŢŰŠŮů ŮūŠŜŦŠŭ Ŝũş ŲŤŧŧ ůŠŧŧ ŜŝŪŰů ůţŠ őŰūūŠů ŎŤũŤŮůŭŴ Ŝů Ŕů. őŜŰŧ°Ů Ŝũş 

őŜŮůŪŭ ŃŠũşŠŭ ŲŤŧŧ ŢŤűŠ ŰŮ ŤũŮŤŢţů ůŪ ňŪş°Ů ŘŪŭş. ŘŠ ŲŤŧŧ ŜŧŮŪ ţŜűŠ Ŝũ ŤũŢŜůţŠŭŤũŢ Ūš ŪŰŭ ŨŤůŠŮ šŪŭ 

LŘŎō. ŔŪ ŝŭŤũŢ Ŝ şŤŮţ ůŪ ūŜŮŮ Ŝũş ŴŪŰŭ ŨŤůŠŮ Ŝũş ŲŠ°ŧŧ ŮŠŠ ŴŪŰ on June4
th
 for fellowship. 

Widows Lunch 

The next Widows Lunch will be Wednesday June 11th at ŌŠŢŠŧ°Ů Inn 5901 W. National Ave. at 11:00am.  

Quilters 

June 2, 16 & 30  July 7, and 21 at 9:00am in the Fellowship Hall.  

Elizabeth Ministry 

ņŧŤŵŜŝŠůţ ŎŤũŤŮůŭŤŠŮ ŤŮ ŞŪũůŤũŰŤũŢ ŤůŮ ŨŤŮŮŤŪũ ţŠŭŠ Ŝů Ŕů. őŜŰŧ°Ů ůŪ ŮŰūūŪŭů ůţŠ ŲŪŨŠũ Ŝũş šŜŨŤŧŤŠŮ Ūš 

both the church and school bodies. This will be an ongoing process that we hope will continue to grow as 

the months and years go by.  We have women who have volunteered to be of support in times of both 

rejoice and sorrow that affect all lives in regard to childbearing, child rearing and the other issues that 

ŲŪŨŠũ šŜŞŠ Ťũ ůŪşŜŴ°Ů šŜŞŠ ŨŪűŤũŢ ůŤŨŠŮ ŮŰŞţ ŜŮ ůţŠ şŤššŤcult task of raising not only your own family but 

also supporting your parents and grandparents as well as they age.   

An important aspect of Elizabeth Ministries will be the Rosebud Program.  It will be a part of the church 

ministry every other month and encourage anyone to participate in it. It is a way for you to communicate 

with us so we may offer families prayer and support during the tender times of bringing new life into a 

family or the struggles of doing so.  

The colors of the roses are as follows: 

Yellow - Wanting a child 

Pink ­ Pregnancy 

Red ­ Birth or Adoption 

White ­ Loss (through miscarriage, stillbirth, newborn death, or abortion) 

Purple ­ Grandparents concerns 

Blue ­ Troubled Times (a child has an illness or other troubling issues) 

Please remember Elizabeth Ministries in your prayers and if you wish to join our group please contact 

Julie Avila at javila7@wi.rr.com. 
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                                    Senior Fun Seekers  
On Friday July 18

th
 we are planning a trip to East Troy to the railroad museum and a 10 

mile trip through southeastern Wisconsin on the train. We plan on taking the noon trip that 

leaves from the downtown depot in East Troy. The cost is $10.50 for the whole day. 

We could go in the morning, tour the depot, take the train ride and stop at a place to 

be determined for dinner. This tour is handicapped accessible. We would like your 

reservation by Sunday July 6
th
.  Call Janine at 427-8434. 

 

  
ATTENTION GOLFERS    

The 5th annual Jerry Heimsot h golf outing will be held  July 19 th  at the Preserve at 

Deer Creek Golf Course.  More information can be found on the web site, in the 

narthex or by calling Jeff at  414-640 -1409. 

______________________________ __________________________________________  

 

Protestant German Fest Service at the Marcus Amphitheater on the Henry Maier Festival Park Grounds 

Sunday July 27, 2014 at 10:30am 

Preacher: Rev. Dr. Matthew Harrison, President of the Lutheran Church Missouri Synod 

Liturgist:  Rev. Martinho Sander, Pastor at Blessed Savior Lutheran Church, New Berlin. 

Choir members from area churches as well as the Wisconsin Sängerbezirk choir will be singing 

for this beautiful worship service. 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

      
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Fatherõs Day 

    June 15, 2014 
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IMPORTANT VOTERS MEETING  

Sunday June 8, 2014 

9:15am in the Church 

Elections will be held & other important information will be discussed. 

Please plan to attend. 

 

 

 

tel:414%20640-1409


 
 

 

 

 

A Place of Refuge Ministries (APOR) ς LifeWalk,  June 14th   

Please join us for ǘƘƛǎ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ !thwΩǎ 

ministry to women in crisis pregnancy situations.  LifeWalk is a 

Family Friendly Festival & 1.5 mile walk which is being held at 

St. Paul’s this year!   

¶ Check-ƛƴΣ ƭƛƎƘǘ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎ ϧ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ōŜƎƛƴ 

in ǘƘŜ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ Ƙŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ ƎȅƳ ŀǘ ф ŀΦƳΦ   /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ 

activities will include puppet shows, face painting, arts 

and crafts, and games! 

¶ The walk begins on the Church steps at 10:30 a.m. and 

will take walkers on a scenic route through McCarty 

Park.  Upon arrivŀƭ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎΣ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

treated to a lunch in the fellowship hall which includes 

hamburgers, hot dogs, pasta salad, chips, pickles, 

watermelon, brownies, and lemonade. 

¶ Participants are asked to raise funds by getting 

sponsors for the walk.  Additional information and a sponsor sheet was delivered to your Church 

mailbox.  Additional sponsor sheets are available in the Narthex.  Prizes will be awarded for the most 

sponsors and for most money raised!   

¶ Whether you are walking or volunteering at LifeWalk, please make sure to pre-register for LifeWalk by 

calling 414-438-2767 or at aporonline.org.     

!ǎ Ƙƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŜǾŜƴǘΣ ƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƘŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ƛǎ ǿŜƭƭ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ŀƳƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƴƎ ǿŀƭƪŜǊǎΦ  Lƴ 

addition, we are still looking for a few more volunteers to help the day of the event.  Please contact Amy Baxter 

at 414-546-6244 if you are able to help or if you have any questions.  

 

 

                    Market Day Pick Up    

                      June 14th at 9:15am 
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TRIP 

How do we plan for a trip, 
We prepare with brochures, 
Maps and reservations 
Therefore----- 
Should we not prepare 
For your final journey 
¦ǎƛƴƎ DƻŘΩǎ Iƻƭȅ ²ƻǊŘ 
To guide us along the  
Straight and narrow way, 
Leading us to the final 
Destination----- 
Where reservations have 
Been made and paid for by 
Our Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ 
Submitted by Elaine Lemke 

 

 



               
Written by: Heidi Leiser RN, BSN, COHN 

 

This monthôs topic: Bicycle Safety Tips 
 After the last school bell for the school year rings, children race outside, and parents reach for the first aid kit.  

Summer activities often bring scrapes and bruises --- or worse.  Accidental falls are the number one cause of 

childhood injury, according to the National Center for Injury Prevention and Control. Usually itôs just a scraped 

leg or arm, but when kids fall off bikes, they can hit their heads. Head injuries are the No. 1 cause of death in 

bicycle accidents. Bicycle helmets have been shown to reduce the risk of brain and head injury in bike 

accidents by 65% to 88%. Any time your child rides their bike, scooter or roller blades, they should wear 

a helmet. 

The U.S. Consumer Produce Safety Commission (CPSC) offers this advice on choosing a bike helmet: 

¶ Select a helmet that fits snugly and sits flat on the head 

¶ For children, use the extra padding that comes with the helmet to ensure proper fit 

¶ The extra padding can be removed from the helmet as the childôs head grows 

¶ Wear helmets that comply with CRSP standards 

Besides wearing a helmet every time you ride, the CPSCôs bike safety tips include: 

¶ Make sure your bike is ready to ride and properly adjusted 

¶ Make sure your wheels are securely fastened 

¶ Always check brakes before riding 

¶ Make yourself visible (seen and be seen) 

¶ Always be aware of traffic around you 

¶ Avoid biking at night 

¶ Stay alert; watch for obstacles in your path 

¶ Go with the flow of traffic 

¶ Learn the rules of the road and obey traffic laws 

Parents remember: If you want your children to wear bicycle helmets while biking, you ought to strap on your 

own helmet and ride with them. As parents, you need to serve as positive role models and efforts should be 

made to improve kidsô attitudes about wearing bike helmets. 

Have a safe and fun summer!!!           Your Parish Nursesô Committee 

_______________________________________________ 

Our St. Paulôs Youth ñClean Upò Event held on May 4
th

 was a great success. Approximately 25-30 of our 

youth and adults volunteered their time to clean up at the ECC and at members homes.  

Here are some responses: 

ñI was in awe when so many showed upé I was a ñhappy camperò that day. After the group left I went in the 

house and said ñthank you, come again next yearò. I had a tear in my eye ï of gratitude. I donôt get 

nothing done with a cane, it is no fun anymore. So again, I really, really enjoyed the group!ò 

ñThank you so much for bringing the youth of St. Paulôs to assist me in cleaning up my yard. It 

is much appreciated. God was shining down on your endeavors as the weather was just 

perfect, not too hot or too cold and no rain. Thank you again.ò 
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Your Groundwork Guatemala team remains busy making preparations for our November trip. We continue to 

focus on developing our lesson plans and crafts, and hope to be ñnearly ready for prime timeò by the end of June. 

Posters and crafts are taking shape, and our Spanish praise songs are becoming understandable. 

Our preparations also include fundraising. In addition to each individualôs travel expense, we support the 

Groundwork Guatemala mission with in-kind donations and money for supplies and medications that go directly 

to the Guatemalan people. The team must also cover various administrative costs, room and board, vehicle 

expenses, etc. It is our hope and goal to keep individual costs low enough that members of the congregation may 

participate in the Groundwork program without undue financial strain. 

Thankfully, and with your support, our fundraising efforts have been very successful. In addition to our Big Deal 

Burger dinner event, we had a good crowd at Double B BBQ on May 1 for another enjoyable evening of good 

food and fellowship. Sales of hand-crafted wooden boxes by Only A Child Ministry, Godoyôs Guatemalan 

coffee, and Taste of Home Cookie books have also been met with a gratifying response. 

On Saturday, June 21, the team will be roasting weenies and flipping burgers at Pick-N-Save 

on 76
th
 and Coldspring Rd. and we invite you to stop by to say hello and sample our 

offerings. 

ANDé(drumroll)é We were thrilled to learn that Thrivent Financial for Lutherans will 

provide matching funds for our fundraising! 

Our team is truly blessed by both your financial and spiritual generosity! We thank you for all you have done, 

and ask for your continued support and prayers.  

 

           St. Paulõs Youth 
 

{ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ¸ƻǳǘƘ ǘƻ !ǘǘŜƴŘ /ŀƳǇ {ƻƴwƛǎŜ 
άLive in harmony with one another.  Do not be proud, but be willing to associate with people of low position.  Do not 
be conceited.έ  όwƻƳŀƴǎ мнΥмсΣ bL±ύ 

This Biblical exhortation will find fulfillment for a group of 19 youth and 8 adults as they head to Anderson, Indiana, in 
order to attend Camp SonRise.  Camp SonRise is part of the Bethesda Lutheran Communities that seeks to serve those 
ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƳŜƴǘŀƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭƭȅ ƘŀƴŘƛŎŀǇǇŜŘΦ  9ŀŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅƻǳǘƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇŀƛǊŜŘ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ άŎŀƳǇŜǊΣέ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǿƻǊƪ 
together, play together, pray together, and praise God together for five days during the week of June 15-21.  The 
ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŦƛƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘΣ ŜǾŜƴ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǎŜŜƪ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ άŎŀƳǇŜǊǎΦέ 

CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ ŀǘ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ό78th Street) at 2:45 p.m. on Sunday, June 15.  We will load 
up the vehicles, have a brief devotion in the church sanctuary, and try to hit the road by about 3:00 p.m.  You should have 
received a packet of information in late May, with a packing list and explanation of the Camp SonRise rules and 
ǊŜƎǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ƛǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ tŀǎǘƻǊ .ŜƴŘŜǊ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜƭȅΦ 

Please pray for our youth and adults, that they may have a safe and enjoyable trip, and grow in the grace and knowledge 
of Jesus through serving others. 

Attention College Students Two (2) $300 scholarships will be made available to undergraduate students 
attending UW-Milwaukee, Concordia University Wisconsin OR other Milwaukee area college or university in 
the Fall of 2014. The purpose of this scholarship is to provide an opportunity to learn about and volunteer in 
outreach efforts to those from other lands.(see ISM Scholarship application for more details) Applications are 
available in the rotating rack in the narthex. Please contact Bessie Fick at the Luther Memorial Chapel & 
University Student Center for more information. 414-477-9448 
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Jr Youth 

OPEN GYM 

Sunday June 1st 2:00 ς 4:00pm 
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Jerry Heimsoth Memorial Golf Outing 

 
  
 

Saturday, July 19th, 2014  

The Preserve at Deer Creek Golf  

4285 S. Sunnyslope Road ï New Berlin  

Shotgun Start: Everyone Start s at 2:00 p.m.  

Cost Per Golfer -  $45.00 (same as the last 4 

outings)  

(Includes 9 Holes of golf, golf cart, food and beverage at the fellowship event at The Preserve 
after golfing finishes) 

¶ We play a Scramble Format, so there is no pressure on you! 

¶ Outing open to anyone age 16 or older. 

¶ Prizes will be awarded for a number of contests for all skill levels.  
 

RETURN THE REGISTRATION FORM AND MONEY TO STEVE WOLLERMAN OR 

JEFF HAAS BY JULY 10, 2014. 

 
KNOW ANYONE OR A BUSINESS THAT WOULD BE A $50.00 HOLE SPONSOR? 

TURN IN A $50 HOLE SPONSOR AND PAY $35 FEE INSTEAD OF $45     TURN IN 2 

HOLE SPONSORS PAY $25 IN REGISTRATION FEES.   SPONSORS MUST BE 

TURNED IN BY Sunday July 6th (Contact Steve or Jeff for sponsor form) 

 

 

 

Checks should be made payable to St. Paul’s Lutheran Church. 

 

NAME ________________________________________________________ 

             

             E-mail address ____________________________________________ 

 

FOURSOME REQUEST (You do not need to be part of a foursome to register!) 

        

    1.) _________________________________________________________ 
     
    2.) _________________________________________________________ 
     
    3.) _________________________________________________________ 

    4.) _________________________________________________________ 
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